R

MEMO
October 10, 1961
TO: Files
FROM: E. J. Piro
SUBJECT: Walter Broadhead - Edna Exploration - Stiner Wells, Sec. 24 -

2N - 3W -- Ute Meridian (Inspection Trip, 10/6/61)

The site of the Walter Broadhead Stiner Well (NENW, Sec. 24) has
been leveled; however, the surface casing of the well is abouta foot above
ground, and within the surface casing is 43'' csg. There is no evidence of
the well being plugged. The location, however, should not be of any further

danger to livestock.

The Edna Exploration well (SENENW, Sec. 24) is capped with a

_— valve set-up which is about 4 feet below the surface. There is no evidence

of any fluid or gas escaping. The pits are still open, but dry, and location
not leveled. Stiners (landowners) expect new operators to come in to work
over the well. They have no complaints concerning this location, and did
not write the note to this office (received Mar. 27, 1960).



